NO. PSC/EXAM (S.S)/2023/658

SINDH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

, THANDI, SARAK, HYDERABAD

Dated:19.12.2023

PRESS RELEASE

It is for the information of all concerned that the
programme for the Interview/viva voce for the post of Sub-Inspector
(Bomb Disposal Cadre) (BPS-14) in Home Department, Government of
- Sindh, scheduled to be conducted 21.12.2023 at Regional Office, SPSC,
Karachi is hereby postponed on administrative grourods. The revised

program will be announced in due course of time.
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